
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/28/2014 9:28:53 AM 
Subject: S.1328 - Senator Grooms

Katherine,

S.1328, a Joint Resolution that requires certain development projects to receive review and comment by the Berkeley 
County legislative delegation prior to the county introducing a permit, was introduced by Senator Grooms yesterday 
and placed on the calendar without reference.

We have serious concerns about this Joint Resolution because it is unconstitutional special legislation for a single
county and it runs contrary to regulatory policies of this administration by inserting the legislative delegation into a
purely executive function, adding an additional hurdle for businesses to receive permits, and creating the additional
regulatory compliance task of performing an economic impact study.

Thank you,

Josh

Joshua D. Baker
Budget Director
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
803.734.5153 (o) 803.351.0981 (c) 
joshbaker@gov.sc.gov

mailto:Baker,%20Josh%20%3CJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:joshbaker@gov.sc.gov

